
                                                                      In Memoriam Dr. Terrence J. Frest

“Dr. Terry Frest received his PhD in 1983 from the University of Iowa. His dissertation was 
titled “Studies of Silurian echinoderms.” Since receiving his PhD, Dr. Frest has been an 
associate professor, lecturer on various topics of paleobiology and malacology. He has 
also consulted for various state and federal fish and wildlife organizations, providing 
expertise. He has developed national recovery plans for rare and endangered molluscs 
(freshwater and terrestrial) and has conducted extensive field surveys of various 
freshwater and terrestrial  ecosystems throughout North America. His malacological 
publications date to 1981.

”He was the first collections manager at the Burke Museum of Natural History in Seattle, 
Washington and later became the senior partner in Deixis Consultants in Seattle, a 
company that he founded. He died on April 10th at the age of 58.

     Reference: COSEWIC Committee on the Status of Endangered Wildlife in Canada. Special Concern 2003, p. 27.
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